
 

Transport for NSW sought comments from the 
community and key stakeholders on the proposed 
North Sydney Wharf Upgrade in February 2020. 
We would like to thank everyone who took the 
time to consider our proposal and provide 
feedback.  

Following a review of the comments, we have 
prepared a Community Consultation Report, which 
summarises the feedback and our responses. A 
copy of this report is available at 
rms.nsw.gov.au/wharfupgrades or by contacting 
the Project team on 1800 770 973 or email 
WharfUpgradeProgram@rms.nsw.gov.au 

What you told us 
Feedback during the consultation period was 
collected and recorded through face-to-face drop-
in sessions, an online survey and via the project 
email, phone and mailing address. 

Key feedback topics included: 

• The existing waiting shelter  
• The existing North Sydney Wharf  
• Potential impacts to visual amenity 

What happens next? 
Feedback provided by key stakeholders and the 
community will help to inform the future planning 
of the project.  

We will develop a Review of Environmental 
Factors for the proposal which will be publicly 
displayed for comment.  

We will continue to keep the community updated 
as the project progresses. 

North Sydney Wharf Upgrade 
Close of consultation 
Transport for NSW | April 2020 

The NSW Government is proposing to upgrade North 
Sydney Wharf as part of the Transport Access Program. 

Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like more 
information on North Sydney Wharf project please 
contact our project team:  

 
1800 770 973 

 
WharfUpgradeProgram@rms.nsw.gov.au 

 rms.nsw.gov.au/wharfupgrades 

 Wharf Upgrade Program – North Sydney 
Communications and Stakeholder 
Engagement 
PO Box 973 Parramatta NSW 2124 

 

If you need help understanding  
this information, please contact  
the Translating and Interpreting 
Service on 131 450 and ask them  
to call us on 1800 770 973. 
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